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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
This is what the people want and this past presidential election proves conclusively that the electrol 
college does not work as intended and is therefore obsolete! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jan MacWilliams 
2007 NE 65th Ave 
Portland, OR 97213-4812 
(503) 307-1564 
 

 


